
The Nevada State Immunization Program and the Nevada State Board of 
Pharmacy are proud to announce that appointments with local pharmacies 
will be open for senior COVID-19 vaccination as supply is available starting 
Wednesday, January 20. 

Participating pharmacies around Nevada will first vaccinate those who are 
70 and older and we need your help spreading the word to residents in 
your communities who are eligible to be vaccinated. 

As you know, the State of Nevada is receiving limited doses of the COVID-
19 vaccine from the federal government each week and now part of the al-
location will be provided to pharmacies that have agreed to assist in the 
vaccine distribution process. 

Multiple pharmacies have joined in this effort and will be accepting appoint-
ments to their web-based systems. Information on county-by-county phar-
macy participation and information on making an appointment will be avail-
able on NVCOVIDFighter.org starting Tuesday, January 19. 

We encourage you and your staff to help seniors in your community to 
make a plan to get vaccinated and encourage others you know to check on 
their parents, neighbors and senior friends to ensure they are able to navi-
gate the system to make a vaccination appointment. 

If additional assistance is needed to make a plan, please call 855-668-
5465. 

Please note: the online pharmacy vaccine appointment system requires 
the individual or their legal guardian to give medical consent. It is important 
the individual or their legal guardian click the consent button, others are un-
able to give consent on behalf of the individual.  

More information on the COVID-19 vaccine is available 
on NVCOVIDFighter.org. 
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